
BROKEN BONES 

For any child that may have suffered a fracture or broken bone our insurers advise 
that: 

“PARENTS MUST PROVIDE A LETTER FROM THE CHILDS GP/DOCTOR STATING 
THAT THEY SEE NO REASON WHY THE CHILD SHOULD NOT ATTEND NURSERY.” 

A risk assessment will be undertaken for which activities the child can and cannot 
carry out at the setting and will consult with the parents at all times. 
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